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The next round of talks between special envoys tasked with normalising relations between 
Armenia and Türkiye may be hosted in Türkiye, Armenias special representative Ruben Rubinyan 
announced.

Speaking on public television, Rubinyan   ᐀  who also serves as Deputy Speaker of Parliament   ᐀ 
noted that no date has yet been set, Caliber.Az reports via Armenian media.

Our sixth meeting took place recently. Before that, all meetings were held in third countries, with 
one meeting at the border. The last session was held in Yerevan, which is symbolically significant, 
Rubinyan explained.

Click for more.
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